DELIVERED BY RESS AND COURIER

April 27, 2017

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
26th Floor, Box 2319 
Toronto, ON	M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli 
 

Re:	Westgate Utility Services Corporation
Application for a Unit Sub – Metering Licence
EB-2017-0149


[bookmark: _GoBack]In response to the letter dated April 10, 2017 from Jack Pickernell requesting additional information for Westgate Utility Services Corporation’s application for a unit-sub metering licence, we are providing the additional financial information related to Section 9, page 5 of the Application.  We have also included the additional information requested.  

We are providing this information to the Board on the understanding that it will be held in the strictest of confidence as we have included highly confidential and extremely sensitive employment information related to our staffing plan.  We have the upmost confidence in the Board that should the Board plan to disclose this information that the Board will provide Westgate the opportunity to make submissions on the confidentiality of information prior to any public disclosure.  

We trust that the information and explanations we have provided is satisfactory and that the Board will continue to proceed with the processing of our Application.  

Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.   
  


Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by



David A. Mandell
President, Westgate Utility Services Corporation


